
 
 

 

 

 

8 January 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers 

I hope you and your families are keeping safe and well.  

Little Ilford continues to be closed to all students with the exception of vulnerable 
children and children of critical workers.  Students of all year groups should therefore 
continue to follow their Remote Learning Timetable from home, attending both 
scheduled live lessons and completing work set by their teachers on Google 
Classroom.  Please be aware that there will be minor adjustments to the timings of live 
lessons from the week beginning 11th January.  Students should check their Remote 
Learning Timetable on RM Unify for this information, where they will also have access 
to video tutorials to remind them how to access their live lessons.   

Please note that there is also an adjustment to the arrival and finish times for those 
vulnerable students and children of critical workers who are attending school.  These 
students should arrive to school between 8.15am and 8.25am.  The school day will 
finish for these students at 3pm. 

If you have any questions regarding the above please do not hesitate to contact the 
school. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Jenny Evans 
Deputy Headteacher 

 


